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May 28, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in recommendation for Ms. Claire Wohlfeil.  Ms. Wohlfeil is a member of 
the Pinckney Community Schools orchestra program and my student since the fall of 
2008.  She is one of our most talented students and is consistently a leader for our 
organization.  Her attendance at all events is without blemish and she often volunteers 
her spare time to help the program in other events. 

As a musician Claire has participated in the MSBOA Solo & Ensemble festivals, studied 
privately outside of class and also tutors students in the middle school program. 
I know that in my class and other academic disciplines, she is an exceptional student 
striving to be the best and is a valuable asset to our program. I absolutely give her my 
highest recommendation in regards to her musicianship and as a valuable citizen in our 
orchestra and school. Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions 
regarding Claire’s qualifications. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Campbell, Director 
Pinckney Community Schools Orchestras 
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